York, Marylisa

From: MacNeil, Jami

Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 3:35 PM

To: Paul Tenan; jay.l.clement@usace.army.mil

Subject: RE: Comments regarding DEP application #L - 28397-4E-A-N, applicant Jeff Spinney
Mr. Tenan,

Thank you for the additional comments. These will be added to the Department’s record and considered during the
review.

Best,

-Jami MacNeil
Environmental Specialist 11
Bureau of Land Resources

Maine Department of Environmental Protection
(207) 446-4894 | jami.macneil@maine.gov

From: Paul Tenan <pmtenan@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 20, 2020 8:52 PM

To: MacNeil, Jami <Jami.MacNeil@maine.gov>; jay.l.clement@usace.army.mil

Subject: Comments regarding DEP application #L - 28397-4E-A-N, applicant Jeff Spinney

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Ms Macneil and Mr. Clement
Attached are my second comments on the referenced application,

based on information that has become public during the past 8-10
weeks.

Thank you for your efforts with the process, and if questions arise,
my contact information is below.

Paul Tenan



Paul Tenan

65 The Kings Highway
Newcastle, Maine 04553
Home Phone: 207-586-5501
Cell: 518-496-7442



